
  

NOTICE OF 
SUPPLEMENTAL BUDGET 

 
A proposed supplemental budget for the Tualatin Development Commission, 
Washington/Clackamas Counties, State of Oregon, for the fiscal year July 1, 2019 to June 30, 
2020, will be considered by the Tualatin Development Commission Board of Commissioners, on 
the 22nd day of June at 7:00 P.M.  This meeting will be held virtually through Zoom meetings, 
televised on local cable channel 28 and on the City’s website.  Visit 
https://www.tualatinoregon.gov/meetings for more information. 
 

SUMMARY OF SUPPLEMENTAL BUDGET 
 

TDC Administration Fund

Resources Amount Requirements Amount

General Account Reserve 40,000$           Materials and Services 40,000$           

40,000$           40,000$            
 
 

Comments: 
To transfer funds for analysis of potential future urban renewal districts 
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